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NRC TO HOLD PUBLIC MEETING ON INSPECTION PROGRAMS
FOR STEAM GENERATORS AT SALEM NUCLEAR PLANT

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff will meet with the public on Thursday, August 16, to discuss the NRC's regulatory oversight of PSEG's
programs for steam generator inspections at the Salem Nuclear Generating Station in Hancock's Bridge, N.J.

The meeting will be held from 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. in the Renaissance Room at the Hampton Inn, 429 N. Broadway, in Pennsville, N.J. The meeting
is open for public participation.

The agenda includes presentations by the NRC on the agency's oversight at Salem and the NRC's inspection of licensee in-service inspection programs
and NRC steam generator inspections at Salem. During the public forum, representatives from Unplug Salem and other speakers will make
presentations.

NRC news releases are available through a free listserv subscription at the following Web address: http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/listserver.html.
The NRC Home Page at www.nrc.gov also offers a Subscribe to News link in the News & Information menu. E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers
when news releases are posted to NRC's Web Site.
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